
Hello, This is Mr. Kirkegaard, Superintendent of the Meade School District and I wanted to 
give you a quick COVID update. In the last three to five days, we have seen an increase in 
the number of active COVID cases in the district. In addition to COVID, students and staff 
have had influenza, the flu, the cold, sinus infections etc. As a result, we are going to move 
to Phase II - White for the remainder of the week. In Phase II, we encourage students and 
staff to wear a mask when social distancing can't be done. We will reevaluate  the cases the 
end of the week and adjust accordingly. 

If your student isn't feeling well, please have them stay home. 

We will continue to keep you posted. Our goal is continue to have school in a face-to-face 
manner as possible. 

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns. 

Superintendent,  
Mr. Kirkegaard 

 


